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April 26, 2007 

Dear Peter 

I am writing to you wearing the hat of the President of the RSC Education Division. 

Plans are beginning to be madefor the programme for the 2009 IUPAC Glasgow meeting. The Scientific 
Committee is in receipt of a number of proposalsfor symposia in all area of chemistry. For chemistry 
education we are proposing four (contiguous) half days centred on Employability, Assessment, Problem 
Solving and on Practical Work. 

However, it occurred to me that the IUPAC Committee on Chemistry Education (which I understand you 
chair) may have independent proposals in this area. In my view, it would be foolish for us not to ensure 
that we have a coherent chemistry education programme at the meeting. Your comments and discussion 
would be greatly valued. 

Best regards 

Stuart 

Stuart W Bennett BSc DPhil CChem FRSC 

President of the Royal Society Of Chemistry Education Division 


	

